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However, direct access to climate finance remains limited, particularly for
vulnerable and disadvantaged groups, including youth, women, indigenous
peoples. There are many reasons for this: lack of experience, need for investment
to create capacity, stringent requirements, little access to information and
networks, lack of trust, to name a few.

The GEF, the German Government and UNDP are long term partners, supporters
and advocates of




